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October 31, 2023
 
To the Select Committee on Pension Policy:
 
Please support a Plan 1 COLA for 2024 and an annual, permanent COLA.
I am a TRS1 retiree and am definitely noticing the loss of purchasing
power. Had we not gone so many years without a COLA, I believe we
would not be in this situation. It is past time to give some relief to Plan
1 retirees.
 
Thank you for your support and your service
 
Carolyn Fletcher

4111 223rd Place SE, Issaquah, WA 98029
425-281-0722
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